
Notification of Revised Dish Serving Sizes 

Dear Valued Guests, 

We are excited to announce some updates to our serving sizes to enhance your dining experience 

at our establishment. After careful consideration and feedback from our patrons, we have revised 

our dish sizes to ensure a more satisfying meal. 

Revised Serving Sizes: 

• Appetizers: Now served at 6 pieces per order 

• Main Courses: Standardized to a 10 oz portion 

• Desserts: Individual servings increased to a generous size 

We believe these changes will provide a more enjoyable dining experience for all our guests. 

Thank you for your continued support and feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 


